
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, January 13, 2025 11 :28 AM 
Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez 
Hiep Nguyen; Hong Wang; Lee Smith 

FILED 1/13/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00220-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Tarawood Utilities, LLC (DN 2024104-WS) Company Name Update 

Thank you for the confirmation, Ailynee. Per your request below, the docket title, utilities, party 
contact, and MCD have been updated to include the comma in the company name. 

Dorothy 

From: Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez <ARamirez@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 10:31 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hiep Nguyen <HNguyen@psc.state.fl.us>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Lee Smith 
<lsmith@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Tarawood Utilities, LLC (DN 2024104-WS) Company Name Update 

Good morning, 

A deficiency letter response was filed September 3, 2024 (Document No. 08818-2024) with the Utility stating there is a 
comma in their company name in Docket No 20240104-WS. 

Please update the docket title, utilities list, party contact information, and MCD to include a comma in the company 
name. 

Thank you, 

Ailynee Ramirez-Abundez 
Public Utility Analyst 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
ARamirez@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6974 
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